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Sen. Pfaff Congratulates Driftless Development Inc. on Business Development Assistance 

Grant 

 
Madison, WI – Today, Senator Pfaff joined WEDC Secretary Hughes and Prairie du Chien community leaders 

as WEDC presented Driftless Development Inc. with a Business Development Assistance Grant. This grant will 

support the construction of a business incubation center and a career and technical education center in Crawford 

County.  

 

After the announcement, Senator Pfaff said: 

 

“Congratulations to Driftless Development Inc. on receiving this grant, which will stimulate new business 

ventures in Crawford County, while supporting current businesses. We must continue to make investments in 

small businesses and educational programs to enhance our economy and prepare the next generation of business 

leaders in the Driftless Region.” 

 

### 

 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, Vernon, Crawford, and 

southern Monroe County. 
 


